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The RCN is concerned about the potential loss of expertise from existing clinical networks, as the 
progress that these networks have made should be built on in the new system. NHS England has 
yet to clarify in detail how these functions will be delivered in the future. In its role as part of the 
Social Partnership Forum, the RCN is raising these concerns with NHS England. 
 

More information 
 
More information about the NHS England can be found on its website: www.england.nhs.uk  
 
The RCN has produced a variety of resources for its members, including briefings and fact sheets 
on the reforms: www.rcn.org.uk/nhsreform  
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would like to let us know what is happening in your area, please contact us: 
commissioning@rcn.org.uk  
  
If you are an RCN member and you are being directly affected by the reforms, you can access 
advice and support from RCN Direct on 0345 772 6100. 


